Natalie Hill

From: Natalie Hill

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 12:49 PM
To: Melissa Paul-Leto

Subject: FW: 1020 18th Terrace

From: end20@aol.com <end20@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:46 PM
To: Natalie Hill <nhill@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1020 18th Terrace

| object to the additional 2 units being proposed! | think it is already unacceptable that the city has allowed 4 units on
one property in a single family neighborhood! Adding 2 more for a total of 6 is a small apartment complex in a single
family neighborhood. | don’t understand how the City will continue to allow these additions. Please keep the residents
and homeowners of this area in my mind and do not permit these two units. It is bad enough that we are now dealing
with 4 units on one property

Erica Zarate



Natalie Hill

= B
From: keewestl <keewestl@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:54 AM
To: Natalie Hill
Subject: Fw: Nov 14, DRC Agenda item 3

I am writing to object to the addition of 2 affordable housing units at 1020 18" Terrace. The agenda
item as written is misleading. There are an existing 2 housing units and 2 affordable housing units. This
brings the total number of units on this property to 6. | object to taking what was a single family home
and now has become an apartment building in a single family neighborhood.

Thank you,
Dan Sabino

3375 Northside Drive



